
WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
 

Tel:  4773 8433 
Fax: 4773 9050 

Email: wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Principal:  Mr Mark Davies 
 

Wednesday May 11 2016 
 

Canteen Trial 
 

Following consultation at the last P&C meeting, it was decided to enter into an agreement 
with the proprietor of Healthy Bites Canteen Pty Ltd to trial a canteen service at Wallacia 
Public School.  
 
Healthy Bites Canteen Pty Ltd is fully insured and a member of the Healthy Kids 
Association. All staff associated with the business possesses a current Working with 
Children Certificate.  
 
Please note that this canteen service will not operate onsite and that the food will be 
prepared offsite and delivered to the school prior to lunch. 
 
From Monday 16 May, Wallacia Public School students will have the opportunity to order 
healthy hot lunches 3 days per week. These days will be Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday.   
 
Lunches can be ordered online. The procedure for ordering online is also attached to this 
note. Please note that the cut-off time for online orders is 8.59am. 
 
Lunches can also be ordered at the school office. There will be a lunch order box on the 
office counter and orders need to be placed into this box by 9.00am. Orders should be 
placed in a paper sandwich bag or plastic zip-lock bag. Please include your child’s name, 
class, their menu choice, (check day and menu), and the correct money in a secure 
fashion.  
 
The menu to be offered is attached to this note and applies to both online and office 
orders.  Please ensure you order the correct menu for the applicable day.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark Davies   
Principal 
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